
Ref No./OPBMS/2024-25/56        Classes: Ankur-Konpal-Pallav                    May 27, 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from OPBMS! 

This is to inform you that a virtual Parent-Teacher Meeting for the students of Ankur Konpal 

& Pallav will be held on May 30,2024 on Zoom app. 

This meeting is to provide an opportunity to discuss your child's progress and development 

with their teacher.  

Time Slot will be as follows: 

Roll no.       Time 

1-10            09:00 am – 10:00 am 

11-20         10:00 am - 11:00 am 

20-30           11:00 am - 12:00 noon 

NOTE: 

 Kindly wait for the call from the teacher during the given time slot. Your r requested 

not to call yourself. 

 Ensure you have a stable internet connection. Use the meeting link provided to join the 

session at the scheduled time. 

 Please keep your microphone muted unless you are speaking to avoid background noise. 

 Prepare any questions or concerns you may have regarding your child's progress in 

advance. 

 If anyone of you is not comfortable to take video call, then kindly inform the teachers 

so that she can connect with you on voice call. 

 We encourage all parents to attend this important meeting to stay engaged with their 

child's education and to work collaboratively with us to support their learning journey. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 


